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Vote by mail is essential for inclusivity and accessibility. Anything from conflicting 

work schedules, childcare, disability, lack of transportation and funds for such things 

can keep someone from participating in in-person voting, and a repeal of voting by 

mail will lead to difficulties for citizens to participate in their patriotic duties and should 

be seen as a direct attack on our democratic process. Given how we have proven 

this process as trustworthy over the years with minimal exploitation, there is no 

legitimate reason to end this process. 


